
 

 

               SUPW Workshop 

 

 

The BNV College of Teacher Education held SUPW Workshop on October 4, 

2024, in Seminar Hall 2, commencing at 9:45 AM. All optional students 

showcased their projects. Marks awarded based on their presentations. The event 

was attended by Dr. Lakshmi S, Principal of BNVCTE, along with Assistant 

Professors Mrs. Shiny Pratap, Mrs. Aswathy A S, and Mrs. Anupama Chandran. 

The quality of the students' work was outstanding. 

                                          

 

 

 

 

 



 

     
 

 

                   
 


